
From: Gale, Adam (Consultant) 
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2009 10:18 AM 
To: Page, Heather (Consultant) 
Subject: FW: Bored Tunnel SUP 
Heather, 
Bored Tunnel project SUP #: 100181. 
I'll incorporate this into the permit handbook and the next submittal of the RFP. 
  
Talked with Sandy G. re: SUP conditions.  They'll be in either today or tomorrow.  She did mention that they might 
be submitted along with the comments in the RFP. 
  
Thanks, give me a call if you need anything, 
Adam 
 

From: Green, Jinny [mailto:Jinny.Green@seattle.gov] 
Sent: Mon 11/9/2009 8:50 AM 
To: Gale, Adam (Consultant) 
Subject: RE: Bored Tunnel SUP 
 
Adam, 
 
Sorry about that.  I have set up a permit, permit number 100181.  I have all the information I need for now.  Thank you. 
 
Jinny Green 
Utility Coordinator 
SDOT Street Use 
(206) 684-5280 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Adam (Consultant) Gale [mailto:galeada@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 06, 2009 11:25 AM 
To: Green, Jinny 
Subject: Bored Tunnel SUP 
 
Hi Jinny, 
 
I'm just following up with the Bored Tunnel SUP application that we submitted on October 28. Please let me know if I can 
provide any additional information at this time.  Also, has a SUP reference number been issued for the project?  
 
Thanks, Jinny. Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional question. 
 
Adam Gale 
 
Alaskan Way Viaduct 
 
Permitting Team 
 
Main: (206)267-6884 
 
Alt: (206)903-3376 
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